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           Shoe fundraiser 

New Street is going to be running a shoe drive fundraiser and we 
need your help. This fundraiser will help us raise funds for New Street 
but it will also help us reduce waste and most importantly, the shoes 
will be sent overseas to developing nations to help female micro 
entrepreneurs gain financial independence and shoe their 
communities.  
 
We’ll be collecting new and gently worn shoes to include men and 
women’s sneakers, mixed shoes, work boots, children’s shoes, etc. 
from August 19 through November 10, 2024. We will have a box for 
donations in the church as well as around the local Shepherdstown 
area for convenient drop-offs starting August 19.  
 
Shoes can be in all sizes but must be in pairs and still wearable. 
Absolutely NO stiletto heels, fuzzy slippers, or metal cleats.  
 
Our teams will collect, sort and pack the shoes for shipping. So 
please ask your friends, family and neighbors to donate their 
unwanted shoes. More information is to come as we roll out the 
project. Questions can be directed to Carol.Goldthorpe@gmail.com 
or by calling 304-396-5244.  
 


